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Til orientering.

Fra: Siren Ingveig Larsson

Sendt: 8. november 2016 10:23

Til: 'Douglas Bean' <dcbean@gmail.com>
Kopi: Tove Fgsund <Tove.Fosund@hfk.no>
Emne: THANK YOU!

Hello!
This is absolutely wonderful news! We are all so happy for this decision and very glad to have Jessica as our
student for the entire school year.

This week is not an entirely normal school week. We are hosting a local annual conference called Felles fremtid
(Mutual Future). Today, the students are doing a show with song, dance and music. | think Jessica has signed up for
something.

Please check in at our web site during this week, pictures will be posted!

Have a really nice Election Day!

Med vennlig hilsen
Siren I. Larsson

Administrasjonsleder
55 34 98 50/52
Laksevag videregaende skole

HORDALAND
FYLKESKOMMUNE

Se var hiemmeside | Se var brosjyre

Fra: Douglas Bean [mailto:dcbean@gmail.com]

Sendt: 8. november 2016 04:54

Til: Tove Fgsund <Tove.Fosund@hfk.no>; Siren Ingveig Larsson <Siren.Ingveig.Larsson@hfk.no>
Emne: THANK YOU!

We received this in the mail today. We cannot thank you, and your County contact, for going beyond the normal call
of duty for Jessica in getting her the proper documentation to sway the appeals board into reversing their denial.

Thank you, Thank you!
Sincerely,

Douglas Bean
Ph. 702-373-7400



dcbean(@gmail.com



